
Cuba and Guatemala Could
Resume Direct Flights

Havana, June 14 (RHC-ACN)-- Representatives from the Cuban Tourism Ministry and Havanatur travel
agency traveled to Guatemala to discuss with local authorities in the sector the reactivation of direct flights
between Havana and Guatemala City.

In statements to Prensa Latina news agency, Guatemalan Tourism Director Jorge Mario Cajon said that
the Cuban representatives will take a look at main destinations in the Central American nation.

He added that Havanatur Director Victor Veloso was to meet with executives at TAG and VECA airline
companies, with the objective of signing an agreement to open the new route.

The Guatemalan tourism director further announced that his country's Foreign Minister Carlos Raul
Morales and Economy Minister Ruben Morales will visit Cuba over the next few months, in both countries'
common effort to boost bilateral trade and investments relations.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/96829-cuba-and-guatemala-could-resume-direct-
flights
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